
 
AS PER THE COUNTY HEALTH ADMINISTRATOR, 

THE COURTHOUSE IS CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC BEGINNING 
MONDAY, MARCH 30, 2020. 

 
IN THE EVENT OF A COURT EMERGENCY SUCH AS  

SEEKING A PROTECTIVE ORDER 
OR ACTION, PLEASE CONTACT THE 
CLERK OF THE DISTRICT COURT 

620-544-2484 
 

IF AN ABSOLUTE EMERGENCY,  
PLEASE CONTACT 

LAW ENFORCEMENT! 
 

COURTHOUSE EMPLOYEES ARE STILL ON  
THE PREMISES DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 

 
PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE YOU ARE 

NEEDING TO SPEAK WITH OR IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS. 
 

STEVENSCOKS.ORG 


